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Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

December 6, 2012 
Central Fire Station 

 
Members Present Robert Abraham, John Roberts and James Hidden 
 
Others Present  Members of the Tamworth Fire Department, Fire Wards, Patricia 

Farley, Declan O’Connell and others. 
 
Chairman Abraham called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 
 
The Board met with the Fire Wards to discuss a proposal of mounting a web cam and potential 
weather station on Great Hill Fire Tower.  The Fire Wards gave approval for the Selectmen and the 
Economic Development Committee to move forward with the specs and concept. 
 
The final proposal will be presented to the Fire Wards prior to installation. 
  

Adjournment 
 
R Abraham moved and J Hidden supported to adjourn the meeting at 8:07 p.m.  Vote was 
unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
Approved by the Board of Selectmen:  12/13/2012 
 
 
Robert Abraham  John Roberts   James Hidden 


